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Dear Doctor:

Response by your dentist colleagues to the Survey on CDC’s 2003 Infection Control 
Guidelines has been encouraging, but it will not be complete without your input. As of 
the date of this mailing, we had still not received your completed questionnaire. If you 
have completed and returned this survey, we thank you for your participation.  However, 
if you not yet taken the 15 minutes needed to answer the questionnaire and return it to 
us, please do so as soon as possible.  We want to be sure that your thoughts on this 
important issue are represented, and the deadline for responding is fast approaching.  
The information from this survey is critical to ongoing efforts to protect patients, dentists, 
and other dental health care workers from infection and injury occurring in the dental 
workplace.  Remember that your responses will be kept secure and only be reported 
aggregated with those of other dentists.  No identifying information will be released to 
other ADA agencies or to any outside groups.  The identification number that we have 
used for tracking and follow-up will be removed upon completion of data collection (up to
six months).  Please feel free to contact Karen Schaid Wagner, Director of the ADA 
Survey Center at (312) 440-2568 if you have any questions about this survey.

Thank you.


